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Dear all, 

YPF S.A. as the Escobar LNG Terminal Operator is currently reviewing Floating 

Regasification Storage Units FSRUs availability on a seasonal operation basis. 

We are issuing this Request for Information (RFI) to gather in-depth knowledge of 

FSRUs and regasification services with an estimate of their corresponding costs. 

This RFI is issued solely for information gathering purposes. All the gathered 

information and its conclusions are meant for internal use only and not to be passed 

on to third parties. 

The issuance of this RFI and/or its submittal to any third party will in no case give rise 

to any contractual obligation, nor entail any other binding action by YPF S.A. towards 

the companies invited. 

We encourage you to accept our invitation by submitting your response to this RFI 

before the closing date. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
YPF S.A. 
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